RAVO

OPERATING COMPANY

P.0.Box 2160 Broadmoor Petro
Hobbs, N.M. 88241 Plaza - East
505-397-3970 1401 N. Turner St.

March 8, 1988

New Mexico 0il Conservation Division
P.0. Box 1980
Hobbs, New Mexico 88241-1980

Attention: Jerry Sexton

RE: Landlady #1
Sec. 8, T125-R32E
Lea Co., New Mexico

Dear Jerry:

In reference to your letter of February 3, 1988 regarding the
cancellation of the C-101 on the above referenced lease. For some
reason the C-103 was not filled out and returned to your office.

The remedial work did take place and was started on June 3, 1987 and
completed on June 23, 1987. Pumping unit and tank battery installation
was started on July 24, 1987 and completed on July 30, 1987. Potential
test taken August 6, 1987. In one week production decreased to 2-3
BOPD + 50-60 BWPD. Well was pumped 2 to 5 days petr week just to keep
equipment in working condition. Below is production from C-115:

Bbls Ending To

Prod. Days Balance Transporter
July 1987 28 2 71 -
August 1987 113 30 184 =
September 1987 83 30 a3 174
October 1987 51 11 144 -
November 1987 1 2 145 -
December 1987 9 5 154 -

This well is still being pumped about 2 days a week.




Page 2

Attached please find C-104, C-103 and an abbreviated workover report on
what was done on workover.

Sincerely,

- /
/j;(/ -
JJT. Janfica, Jr. '

Enclosures

xc: file
chrono
wp/landocd. txt



STATE OF NEW MEXICO
ENERGY, MINERALS AND NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION
HOBBS DISTRICT OFFICE

February 3, 1988 .
POST DFFICE BOX 1980

GARREY CARRUTHERS HO3BS, NEW MEXICO 38241-1980
GCVERNOR (5005) 393-6161

Bravo Operating Company
P.0. Box 2160
Hobbs, NM 88241

Re: Intention to Recomplete -- Cancellation
Landlady #1-B
Section 8, T12S, R3ZE

Gentlemen:

More than six months has elapsed since Form C-101 was approved

for the recompletion of the subject well from the Mississippian

to the Wolfcamp. To date no progress reports have been received.
Therefore, approval of your intention has expired and no reccmpletion
operations are to be initiated without further notice to and

approval by the 01l Conservation Division. Pending such further
approval, this intention to recomplete will be considered cancelled.

Very truly yours,
OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY JERRY SEXTON
DISTRICT | SUPBRVISOR

Jerry Sexton
Supervisor, District 1
ed

0CD - Santa Fe



